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​Meet Alfredo: His Success is Our Success

For Alfredo, when one door opened, another one
opened as well. Like so many of our clients,
Alfredo came to Homeless ID Project on the
recommendation of another agency – a total of
forty-nine referring agencies last year alone. We
are necessarily partner-centric because our
mission is to end homelessness. And while
document replacement the critical first step, it is
not an end in itself.

Alfredo came to us hoping to get a replacement ID
having been the victim of a theft in which all of his
personal belongings, including his ID, were stolen.
Life on the street is difficult and having personal
items lost, stolen or confiscated seems inevitable.
And of course without an ID the unemployed
remain idle; the homeless remain homeless.

The end of homelessness begins with help, with
partners, with collaboration. With his ID replaced,
Alfredo now has access to employment, housing
and all of the things needed to get back on track
and find stability!

The Impact of Your Support
Here are the results for to date!

While 2021 was a record year in terms of the number of replacement documents
issued and clients seen, we are now seeing:

1,539 documents which is a total for January and February 2022. This is 7%
ahead of the 2021 total.

At the current pace, we will see more than 14,000 individuals will seek service
in 2022.

We are honored to do this work and grateful for your support of
it.

https://www.homelessidproject.org/
mailto:tour@azhomeless.org


"Without an ID, they were stuck."
-Rev. Gerald Roseberry

Arizona Tax Credit

You can help to end homelessness this year in our community by using your AZ
State Tax Credit to make a donation. Donations through April 18, 2022 can be
applied to your 2021 taxes.



Join us for a tour!

Contact: (602) 223-3427
Email: info@azhomeless.org  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/HomelessIDProject/
https://www.instagram.com/homelessidproject/

